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Kyle Barker  

events@agriplex.com.au   
 

Dear Kyle, 

Re: Public Event Smoke-Free Management Plan   

Thank you for submitting your Smoke-Free Management Plan for the Burnie Show and Agri Expo, which will 

be held in Ridgley on October 4th and 5th, 2024.  

I have assessed your plan, and based on the information provided, I approve your plan.  If you require a 

Places of Assembly Licence, this Smoke Free Management Plan must be sent to Council along with your 

Place of Assembly licence application.  

Events are no longer regulated by specific COVID-19 Public Health Guidelines. Guidelines for COVID-19 safety 

at events have been revoked and events can proceed without requirements to submit and gain approval of an 

Event COVID-19 safety plan.  

 

However, with COVID-19 continuing to circulate within the community, it remains important to act to 

reduce the spread of COVID-19 at events. To achieve this, event organisers are encouraged to implement 

the advice contained in Public Health Guidance - COVID-19 safety at events. This information can be accessed 

here: https://www.business.tas.gov.au/coronavirus_information 

If you intend to make any changes to your event, which will require amendments to your Plan, you must 

resubmit an amended Plan to the Department of Health at 15/110 Collins Street, Hobart, 7000, or email 

curtis.salter@health.tas.gov.au or phone Curtis Salter, Tobacco Control Officer on 0437 605 038.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Curtis Salter 

Tobacco Control Officer 

 

13 September 2024 
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